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A seal was broken on the gearbox of car number 99, driver Adrian Sutil, in order to inspect the gear
ratios and associated dog rings for physical damage and as a result of this inspection to replace
the 1st, 2nd and 4th gear ratio pair.

This was done in accordance with Article 28.6d of the 2014 Formula One Sporting Regulations.
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